Hanley's bar name change sparks social media outrage
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A bar in Hanley, Stoke-on-Trent, has sparked significant backlash on social media following its recent name change. The venue, previously known as Bloom, has been rebranded as The Strangled Cat in an effort to better align with its karaoke offerings. However, the new name has drawn criticism from various quarters, with some users on social media labelling it "disgusting" and accusing the venue of promoting animal abuse.
Critics have voiced their concerns, suggesting that the name could be seen as offensive to animal lovers. One individual remarked, "Disgusting name. You've automatically isolated all cat and animal lovers." Another user commented, "What an awful name for a business. I wouldn't visit for that very reason! Given the amount of animal abuse in this country, you could have thought of a better name, surely."
Despite the intense criticism, Ryan Fanthorpe, the director of Breakthrough Bars, which owns the venue, has defended the decision. He explained to the BBC that the name was inspired by an "old wives' saying" meant to describe a bad singer. "I don't think The Strangled Cat is offensive when you combine it with the karaoke," Fanthorpe stated. 
The backlash has provoked a lively discussion online as patrons and potential visitors weigh in on the appropriateness of the name change. As it stands, the venue will retain its new identity while navigating the criticisms and sentiments expressed by members of the community.
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